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  Coalition of Faith-Based Organizations Continues Webinar 
Series with Program on Prevention of Violence 

   
 
United States—The Coalition of Faith-Based 
Organizations held a web conference titled “Faith-
Based Organizations, Crime Prevention and 
Criminal Justice: How Can Faith Leaders Save 
Lives?” 
 

  

  

  

  Swiss Peace Road Event Held on Youth Day 
   
 
Bern, Switzerland—Bicyclists rode through the 
Swiss countryside in a Peace Road 
commemoration of 
International Youth Day. 
 

  

  

  

  Australian Ambassador for Peace Speaks at High-Level Political 
Symposium 

   
 
Melbourne, Australia—An Australian 
Ambassador for Peace virtually presented at a 
high-level political symposium that was held in 
Mogadishu, Somalia.   
 

  

  

  

  UPF Founder Honored at Centenary Exhibition 
 
 
Prague, Czech Republic—Almost 40 people 
attended the opening of an exhibition celebrating 
the centenary of Rev. Dr. Sun 
Myung Moon.  
 

  

  

  

   
 

  



 

 

U.K. Teens Become Youth Ambassadors for Peace 
   
 
Birmingham, United Kingdom—UPF concluded 
a summer program in which local teenagers 
earned the title of Youth 
Ambassadors for Peace. 
 

  

  

  UPF-Argentina's Monthly Zoom Meeting Discusses the Arts and 
Sports as Promoters of Peace 

   
 
Buenos Aires, Argentina—Peace Culture was 
the theme of the panel that took place at UPF’s 
monthly Ambassadors for 
Peace meeting. 
 

  

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

SEP 11-13: First Virtual ILC 

SEP 27: Rally of Hope for the Realization of a Heavenly 

Unified World 

SEP 12: 15th Anniversary of UPF's Founding 

SEP 21: UN International Day of Peace 

SEP 21: UPF-UK: Seeking Racial Harmony 

SEP 21: UN 75th session of the General Assembly 

OCT 24: United Nations Day 

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 

         

 

 

 

   

 


